
Announcement

At the end of 1993 Professor Michael Shepherd retires as the Executive Editor of Psychological
Medicine, the journal which he founded in 1970. Published by Cambridge University Press since
1976, Psychological Medicine is a tribute to Professor Shepherd's editorial vision and energy, and
a full appreciation of his work will appear in a later issue of the journal.

Professor Shepherd will be succeeded as Executive Editor by Professor E. S. Paykel, MD, FRCP,
FRCPsych, Professor of Psychiatry in the University of Cambridge.

From October 1993, papers for publication in the journal should be addressed as follows:
Professor E. S. Paykel
Executive Editor, Psychological Medicine
Department of Psychiatry
University of Cambridge
Addenbrooke's Hospital
Cambridge CB2 2QQ, UK

The edit^-;al office of Psychological Medicine will be based at this address from the end of 1993, and
all editorial correspondence should then be sent there.
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